Blacktown South Public School

Strive to Achieve

K> ATHLETICS CARNIVAL

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The annual K-2 Athletics Carnival will be held on Monday 25t Auqust at school.

You are invited to attend the event and support your child.
The carnival will commence at 10:00am on the béttoni oval and finish by lunchtime — 1:35pm.

You may like to bring along a chair on which to sit.

All children from Kindergarten to Year 2 will be expected to attend.
Sports uniform, sport shoes, hats and sunscreen must be worn.

It is a normal school day, so children will need to have recess and lunch
with them.

If your child has asthma please make sure they have their puffer with them on the day.

Gates: Please note that all gates will be open throughout this time for parent access.
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